
Newsletter 
Winter 2019 

Serving you since 
1957 

 
Location 

1106 Vernon Rd Suite A 
Lake Stevens, WA  

98258 
 

Phone: 425.334.8588 
Fax: 425.335.5947 

Website: 
www.lkstevenssewer.org 

 
Office Hours: 

Monday-Friday  
7:30am-5:30pm 

 
Phone Hours: 

Monday-Friday  
9:00am-4:30pm 

 
Regular Board  

Meetings are held on  
the 2nd and 4th 

Thursdays of each 
month at 9am and are 

open to the public  

To keep up to date on sewer district news and information please 

check out our website www.lkstevenssewer.org and Instagram 
at lkstsewerdistrict 

 

 WELCOME 

 

Your pipes are at risk of freezing during the winter months. 

Freeze damage isn’t only confined to your pipes, your sewer 

lines are also susceptible to freezing. When it does occur, the 

pipes can burst or can close down a drain system. Proper insula-

tion is essential to avoid such inconveniences. 

Insulate pipes that will be exposed in freezing temperatures. Pay 

special attention to those that are located in outdoor areas. In-

stead of polythene foam insulation, use standard fiberglass wall 

insulation. This will provide more protection when insulating 

PVC sewer pipes. 

 

 

 



Lake Stevens Restaurants and Food Preparers, did you 

know that you can  reduce your annual FOG fee from 

$500 to as low as $150 if you provide the district with 

proof of training, and maintenance on an annual basis?   

Complete the Employee FOG Control Training using the 

FOG training log provided on our website.  Provide   

documentation of grease trap/interceptor cleaning either 

professionally by providing a receipt or if self-cleaning by 

sending scans of maintenance logs available on our    

website:  www.lkstevenssewer.org.  Send all documen-

tation by email to: 

 

        fog@lkstevenssewer.org 

 

For more information please contact our office. 

 

 

REDUCE YOUR ANNUAL FATS, OILS, AND 
GREASE FEE BY $350!! 

Mark Your Calendars 

Meet One of 
Your  

Commissioners:  

Kevin Kosche 

Kevin is part of a five generation family 
residing in Lake Stevens. He graduated 

from Lake Stevens High School in 1987, 
graduated with a degree in Finance from 
Central Washington University in 1991, 
married his wife Christy in 1992, cele-

brated the birth of their daughter in 2000 
and has been an active leader at Life-

Point Church since 1999. Kevin's work 
life has encompassed everything from a 
mower of lawns, to part-time retail sales, 
to VP / GM of Product Development, to 
Chief Operating Officer. The most cher-

ished parts of the personal, or profes-
sional opportunities he has been in-

volved with, are the relationships formed 
over a common interest or goal. His 

spare time is spent enjoying family and 
friends, working on cars, tinkering with 
jet skis, playing basketball, water skiing 

on our beloved lake, noodling how to 
solve a problem, reading and finding a 
quiet place to ponder life. Thank you 
Kevin for your commitment to better 

Lake Stevens! 
 

 

Mission: Meeting the challenge of protecting the environment and providing quality sewer 
service to the community 

 

February    
Regular Board Meetings:  
2nd & 4th Thursday @ 9am 
2nd: Groundhog Day 
14th: Valentine’s Day 
Office closed on: 
18th: Presidents Day  

All meetings subject to change, please check www.lkstevenssewer.org calendar for updates  

January    
Regular Board Meetings: 2nd & 
4th Thursday @ 9am 
Office closed on: 
21st: Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

March 
Regular Board Meetings: 
2nd & 4th Thursday @ 9am 
10th: Daylight Saving 
17th: St. Patrick’s Day 


